
Sometimes, checks bounce! Mistakes happen...we've 
all been there! But as PTA volunteers, we sometimes 

find ourselves in the uncomfortable position of 
having to follow up on returned checks with our 

fellow CRS families. This year, we want to make our 
returned check policy clear to all!

In the event that a check is returned, the payer will 
be responsible for providing timely payment in the 

expected amount, along with the $25 returned 
check fee.ʉCRS PTA will reserve the right to take 
appropriate measures when returned checks go 

unpaid.

With proper resolution, each payer will be allowed 
two returned checks, after which payment by check 

will not be accepted (cash and certified fund 
payments will be allowed). 

CRS PTA RETURNED CHECK POLICY

THANK YOU FOR UNDERSTANDING & 
SUPPORTING OUR PTA!


